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HQRP Quarterly Update for 4th Quarter of 2020 is Available 

The Hospice Quarterly Update for the fourth quarter of 2020 is now available. This update 

includes Hospice Quality Reporting Program highlights from October 2020 to December 2020, 

events and engagement opportunities for the first quarter of 2021 (January – March 2021), and 

selected questions and answers from the Hospice Quality Help Desk. Please navigate to the 

HQRP Requirements and Best Practices webpage to download this document. 
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